
From: Mehdizadeh, Mojdeh <mojdeh@4cd.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 5:46 PM 
To: Mehdizadeh, Mojdeh <mojdeh@4cd.edu> 
Subject: Update on Recent Federal Actions 
 
Dear 4CD Colleagues, 
 
Recent executive actions of the new Administration addressing DEIA programs, immigration, citizenship, 
environmental programs, and most recently a government-wide freeze on certain federally funded 
programs have created anxiety and uncertainty pertaining to essential programs, communities, and, 
most importantly, our students. While Federal judges have temporarily blocked some actions, we 
continue to actively work to evaluate all potential areas across the District to assess possible impact.   

It should be noted that the impact of some actions in California may be limited by virtue of article I, 
section 31 of the California Constitution (Proposition 209), which already prohibits the Community 
Colleges from “discriminat[ing] against, or grant[ing] preferential treatment to, any individual or group 
on the basis of race, sex, color, ethnicity, or national origin in the operation of public employment, 
public education, or public contracting.” We can also confirm that Federal Pell Grants and Direct Loans 
will not be affected. According to the Education Department, these essential Title IV programs directly 
support individual students and remain fully operational and accessible. A communication is going out 
to all students sharing this update.  

The colleges and District will continue to advocate for resources to support our students' educational 
journey.  Just yesterday, our Governing Board Trustees visited all our State representatives in 
Sacramento. 

We will continue to closely monitor the evolving situation. In the midst of this shifting landscape, we 
endeavor to be proactive in providing information and support, while simultaneously guarding against 
reactionary responses that could inadvertently contribute to fear and confusion. College Presidents will 
also provide further college-specific information as needed. 
 
As a District, we want to affirm that we remain steadfast in providing access to education, guided by our 
mission, vision, values, and unwavering commitment to our employees and students.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mojdeh Mehdizadeh, Chancellor 
Kimberly Rogers, CCC President 
Susan Lamb, DVC President 
Pamela Ralston, LMC President 
 

 

 
 
Donate to help a student succeed through the Contra Costa College Foundation, 
Diablo Valley College Foundation or Los Medanos College Foundation. Thank you for 
changing lives, one student at a time. 
 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fconnect.clickandpledge.com%2Fw%2FForm%2Fb53b31dd-5ffc-4099-ba4c-0476c4568efd&data=05%7C02%7CJAdams%40losmedanos.edu%7C1cf27ecc2b0f4793c41408dd4006a97c%7Cc354694acce5489fb2a3a2a9d26e0c3f%7C0%7C0%7C638737120419605217%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EeU4SdpmybW7%2F1lWEAOQqHXnwr%2F47oopD%2FR3Mryr%2BSo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcrm.bloomerang.co%2FHostedDonation%3FApiKey%3Dpub_c0e54cb3-2b49-11eb-89c4-06f9575513f9%26WidgetId%3D31336448&data=05%7C02%7CJAdams%40losmedanos.edu%7C1cf27ecc2b0f4793c41408dd4006a97c%7Cc354694acce5489fb2a3a2a9d26e0c3f%7C0%7C0%7C638737120419625869%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DhxBhQxTziEwzJdwsnma3T2hstWcL%2FWfZzaQkmJm%2Bbo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdonatenow.networkforgood.org%2Fdonatetolmc&data=05%7C02%7CJAdams%40losmedanos.edu%7C1cf27ecc2b0f4793c41408dd4006a97c%7Cc354694acce5489fb2a3a2a9d26e0c3f%7C0%7C0%7C638737120419645022%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1QWF8k90RBrQEajG3yZfLIJiNIkWLhCkxXphQl0QGis%3D&reserved=0

